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Dear parents, 

As you may know, West Hallam Well Dressing is on the afternoon of Saturday 12th July.  We would 

love some children to sing some songs we do in school, or play the guitar at this event- it would be 

at approximately 3.15-3.45pm.  If your child would like to sing, Please log on to ParentPay to 

give consent by Thursday 11th July. 

As this is a community event, children who attend will remain under the care and supervision of 

their parents who are also attending the event. Whilst some school staff will be present, they will 

only be in attendance on a voluntary basis not as part of their job. They will support the 

organisation of the children when performing but parents will remain responsible for their children. 

The purpose of this slip is to assist with gauging the number of children who are able and willing to 

attend during the afternoon in order for us to plan involvement from our pupils.  

 

Thanks for your support! 

Mr. Attenborough 

 

 


